
Thursday 26th October

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 4, 2023

16th - 27th October Mural Painting with Uncle Brendan

6th November Pupil free day - reporting and assessment

7th November Melbourne Cup day - public holiday

17th November 2.45pm Colour Explosion Fun Run

5th December Grade 6 Graduation

14th December IEP meetings 3:35pm to 7pm

15th December IEP meetings 9-2pm - Pupil Free Day

19th December Last Day for Students - 3.30pm finish

20th December Pupil free day

Reservoir Views Primary School is committed to creating and maintaining a child safe and child-friendly
organisation, where children and young people are safe and feel safe.

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

The past two weeks have continued to be exciting and busy at Reservoir Views.

I would like to acknowledge and thank everyone who contributed to our referendum BBQ fundraiser on
Saturday the 14th of October. From donating money, putting bread in napkins, collecting ice, donating onions
and vegan burgers, baking a slice or sweet treat, cutting up sausages to place in bags, volunteering your time
on the day to run the stall to coming along and buying a snag on Saturday to show your support – thank you!

I would also like to thank and acknowledge everyone who has volunteered their time to support Uncle Brandan
in painting our amazing school mural. Less than two weeks ago this space was a very large and plain brick
wall and now it is a very large masterpiece that is fit for a museum. To watch the progress of this project has
been incredibly satisfying.

Our whole school swimming program also concluded this week. Over 70 people have provided feedback on
the program through the online survey, which is fantastic. This feedback will assist us in developing our
approach to school swimming programs in 2024



VALUE AWARD WINNERS



2024 FOUNDATION ORIENTATION DATES.

Today we held our second session and there are four more sessions remaining.

Dates:

Session 3 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 2nd November

Session 4 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 9th November

Session 5 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 16th November

Session 6 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 23rd November

The parent/caregiver/guardian and child sessions occur at the same time.

PLEASE LET THE OFFICE KNOW IF YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN WILL NOT BE ATTENDING RESERVOIR
VIEWS NEXT YEAR
If your child/children will not be attending Reservoir Views in 2024 and we have not been notified, can you
please contact the office and let us know. Thank you.

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.
























